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The govemment needs to stop trying to trip the business sector up! We are doing our 
best to find innovative ways to keep afloat and stock options are definitely one of the 
methods we use. Stock options provide an altemative way to reward top performers 
that in some ways is even better than a salary increase. A stock option is a form of 
reward that the employee can access when he or she needs it most, and when it is at its 
most valuable. Now I hear that the FASB wants to force companies to expense stock 
options once they are handed out to employees. This is horrendous! 

The value of an unexercised stock option is a phantom number. And we certainly do 
not want federal accounting standards based on phantom numbers. Yet that is exactly 
what we will get if the proposed FASB standard on stock options accounting is 
permitted to become law. When companies are forced to figure out these kinds of 
costs, it definitely looks like we are 'cooking the books.' 

We need to see that the FASB is standing firm with us on this one. Small businesses 
are doing their part to keep the economy flowing---and legislation like this is just another 
hit that could keep us down. Please vote no on this, and keep govemment away from 
small business! 

Daniel Niswander 
1575 44th St SW Ste 300 • Wyoming, MI .49509-4300 


